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GETTO ZERO PolioPlus News

The PolioPlus Society

Club President Update

Here’s your monthly update for all club presidents

There is a lot going on - Rotary and the Global Polio Eradication Initiative
continues to march toward zero - despite COVID-19.

While our cases are about 50% higher than this time last year, vaccinations are
rebounding throughout the world.

Why is this important? If we can’t get rid of polio we could have 200,000 NEW
cases of polio annually ten years from now.

If you’d like to know how polio vaccinations are being impacted by COVID-19
ask your club’s polio Warrior.

What - you don’t bave one yet? Reach out to me and I will tell you. Some clubs
have more than one - and that’s OK. They are your conduit to keeping your
club up to speed on Rotary’s top humanitarian effort.

And - huge shout out to 141 Rotarians in our District who are now PolioPlus
Society members! They are from 35 clubs, and collectively they have given
over $27,000 to PolioPLus. So - we have a ways to go.

The pins and bracelets are being mailed to your AG this week. Check in with
them to arrange a way to celebrate the personal commitment to end polio!

Thank you for supporting PolioPlus and the Foundation

GOOD-BYE POLIO
THANKS ROTARY {7}
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